September 13, 2004
North American Energy Standards Board
Denise Rager, Membership & Meeting Administrator

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350
Houston, TX 77002
Re: Comments for Proposed NAESB Standard 4.3.s2
Dear Ms. Rager:

Williston Basin Interstate Pipeline Company (Williston Basin) is hereby submitting its comments to the WGQ EC members for their consideration before reviewing and considering the proposed standard 4.3.s2 for vote.
Williston Basin is concerned there may be a liability issue if the gas quality information customers receive is inaccurate or the data that is provided is not on a timely basis.  Due to the nature of  reticulated systems, such as Williston Basin's, gas mix and flows can change many times within a gas day and it is difficult to define representative mainline points because the gas mix and flows constantly change.  The data provided on the websites for the previous day for a mainline point may not be representative of current gas day flows because of this constant change.  If customers make gas flow decisions based upon the gas quality information provided by the pipelines on reticulated systems, the information may well be misrepresentative of the current flow, especially for power peaking that comes in on extremely short notice.  
Since gas quality information is not monitored at all locations or points on an hourly or even a daily basis, pipelines would need to dedicate additional personnel and/or resources to monitor the mainline points for accuracy because the information would not be of a timely nature, thus adding additional costs to the pipelines.  In addition, Williston Basin believes pipelines should not be liable for installing any additional measurement information.

Thank you for allowing Williston Basin to submit its comments for consideration.  If you have any questions, please call the undersigned at 701-530-1607.







Sincerely,








Kelly Brooks







Transportation Services








Manager

